
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

Pursuant to the Order received from the Department of Higher Education, Government of 
West Bengal vide order no. 356-Edn(U) dated 16.04.2023 classes in the Institute will remain 
closed with effect from 17.04.2023 for a week or until further order, whichever is earlier 
considering the prevailing heat wave situation.  
 
All employees shall attend the Institute as usual. 

 
This issues with the approval of the competent authority. 

 
 
 

(Dr. Subhasis Bhattacharjee) 
   Assistant Registrar (A&E) 

 
Copy to: 

1. All employees of GKCIET – through their official e-mail 
2. Deans (A, P&D) and HoD’s – with a request to circulate the notification among the 

students 
3. Deputy Registrar, GKCIET-for kind information please. 
4. System Manager (i/c)- with a request to upload the notification on the website 
5. Director, GKCIET, Malda – for kind information please. 
6. File copy 
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